
From: >  
Sent: 2022/12/01 12:13 AM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]9445 Clarkway Dr. Zoning By-Law Amendment 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
My name is Eshu Paul and I am a resident of  Bellchase Trail. Brampton ON. L6P3K3. I have 
heard that the address of 9445 Clarkway Dr. in Brampton ON. may be developed into an Islamic 
Centre.  
 
I, along with all the members of my household would like to voice our concern and 
therefore our OPPOSITION to the developing of this piece of land since it is immediately 
across from our home. We believe that the development of this piece of land will cause us 
much trouble. We have been residents in this Neighbourhood of Brampton East, and we are 
extremely concerned for the development of this piece of land that falls right across from our 
house especially considering that this is a residential neighbourhood and a place of worship that 
it immediately across from it will cause turn out peaceful neighbourhood into a crowded one that 
will give us trouble in the future. 
 
Therefore I urge you to reconsider placing this place of worship in this area, but rather turn build 
much needed housing for the residents of our city.  
 
Thank You 
 
Eshu 
 


